
PROJECT UPDATE                  JUNE 9, 2017 
 
BETWEEN 8TH AND 9TH AVENUES 
Construction crews continue to work on the east side of High Street. Expect pedestrian re-routing and 
lane narrowing until the project is complete in late September.  
 
BETWEEN VINE AND GOODALE STREETS 

 On the west side of the street, foot traffic is welcome alongside buildings and storefronts.  

 Water line work on the south end of the project (near Vine Street) is starting to wrap up and is 
expected to be complete in the next week. Testing of the new water line – which will not impact 
service – will begin immediately afterward.  

 Crews will be installing new utility ducts across High St, at Vine. Minor traffic shifts may occur.  

 Removal of old utility ducts is occurring under the sidewalk along with installation of new ducts 
and lighting conduit. 

 Preparations are being made for new curb. 
 
Accommodations to clear the area for the Stonewall Columbus Pride Parade are being made. Please use 
the pedestrian detours and do not cut through the work zone during this busy celebration. 

 
Estimated construction schedule: May 15 – Sept. 29, 2017 
 
An overview of the project and additional information is always available at columbus.gov/highstreet 
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